
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF 
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

This petition of certain citizens of South Lake Macquarie draws to the 
attention of the House to the serious interference with television reception on 
the Morisset peninsular, namely but not restricted to, the suburbs of 
Mirrabooka, Brightwaters and Sunshine. 
We therefore ask the House to review this situation and urgently undertake 
any necessary changes which are required for uninterrupted television 
reception. 




